
Elementary Grades K through 5 Music Education for spring 2020
Dear Students and Students’ families in grades Kinder through 5th grade at Place Bridge Academy:
The Place Bridge Academy Music Team as well as the Music Department at Denver Public Schools has provided some wonderful resources for students and their families between now, April 7th, 2020, and the end of the school year Friday May 29th, 2020. The purpose of providing these resources is so students can continue to learn and grow in Music. 
For Elementary students the Music department has provided links below that students can type into their internet browser in order to access the lessons from Denver Public Schools. Additionally, there are links to online music resources giving students a chance to experience a variety musical lessons and interactive games. Below will be a list of links and webpages to visit for access to lessons and music online resources. 
Ms. Barlow, kbarlo1@dpsk12.net, and Mr. Spencer, Michael_spencer@dpsk12.net, will be available Monday through Friday from 2pm to 4pm to answer questions through email for all students in Elementary. Please feel free to email us at any time and we will review emails at 2 pm every day. If we cannot get answers to your questions right away, we will work with school and district staff to get answers for you as soon as possible. 
Websites and links:
www.iwilk.com/specials : Click on Music which will take you to the Music page with links and additional resources. 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1aMFmFU0jCH3yBEpfAqy9p7tdKN1METUd-xri82QCFeM/edit
This link will take you to the lessons for Week 1. Select the grade level and open the lesson. There will be additional links for weeks to follow on the Music Page at www.iwilk.com/specials
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1bRZl5HrkeXe2Ujmi1LsHZH-EWcWC4FyAm_7-Jg-MNsY/edit
This link will take you to a large list of music websites where you can explore music and support the lessons for that week.
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCrnkBGeDMKHifYVAj18RKmw/playlists
This link is a link for 4th and 5th grade students if they want to follow a Djembe course with Mr. Spencer. 
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